
WRITE AN ESSAY ON UNITY IN DIVERSITY DANCE

Essay on Unity in Diversity is the most common topic which students may be and write an essay during exams or essay
writing competition in their school. . areas like music, fine arts, drama, dance (classical, folk, etc), theater sculpture, etc.

Kathakali, known for its very elaborate make ups, is normally an all night affair relating mythological tales.
Indian is the cradle of many cultures. The temples of the south, the caves of the Khajuraho, Ajanta and Ellora
are shining examples of Indian sculptures and architecture. Our scriptures are the storehouses of spiritual
wisdom. Lata Surendra had received a grant from Human Resources Ministry for evolving a dance rendition
of this masterpiece of Kalidasa, to be presented at Nehru Centre, Worli, Mumbai. India's soft power! To live
peacefully has been our motto and this motto has helped us to achieve independence. The physical features of
the country and its climate have contributed to the development of these diversities. But unfortunately this
peace and understanding among different communities has been endangered lately. Split into states by unified
by patriotism; distinguished by lifestyles, but oneness in the culture and tradition; languages are many, but the
voices are one â€” that speaks only for India. Maharaja Swati Tirunal, himself a brilliant musical composer of
19th century revived Mohiniattam. Though these dances have their regional origins, they are learned by
youngsters from different other regions, too. The philosophy is the underlying pan-Indian philosophy echoed
in textbooks throughout India. Essay Topic: Culture Sorry, but copying text is forbidden on this website! They
are revered by them all. No one can claim single identity. Its nature is assimilating. The West is fast inclining
towards our spiritual values which include meditation, charity, love, universal brotherhood, fear of God,
control of passions, etc. This unity in diversity should continue for generations to come; this can be done only
by sharing the importance of Unity to students in school. Get Essay There are certain common links and bonds
that unite people of different religions invasions. But though we speak different languages yet we are all
Indians. Origins[ edit ] The diversity is a permanent human condition. The major classical dance forms,
though having evolved in different regions of the country, appeal to both our emotions and aesthetic senses.
The country abounds in tribal dances, folk dances, as well as classical dances of great virtuosity. Gandhiji
worked to develop harmony between the Hindus and the Muslims. It was finally, Mrs. It is a land of diversity.
India at present is facing many problems. The dances, dramas, music, writing and languages everything is
different from one state to another. Indian festivals are held in various parts of the world. Though several
foreign invaders attacked India, none succeeded in destroying the basic Indian culture. Though different
regions have their different regional affiliation they all are Indians. In recent time, there has been a cultural
awakening of the educated youth who have become aware of the beauty of our forms and crafts. Earlier, Smt.
The biggest of these is the problem of communalism. If India means Kanchivaram sari then India also means
Pashmina shawl. Beyond differences staying united is the strength of any nation.


